
 

 

 
 

 

 

 
 

1840 S Gaffey St., Box 34 ● San Pedro, CA 90731 ● (310) 918-8650 

cspnclive@gmail.com 
 

 
 
 
April 18, 2022 
 
 
Christopher Canon, Director of Environmental Management 
Los Angeles Harbor Department 
ceqacomments@portla.org 
Sent via email 
 

Re.  West Harbor Modification Project 
 
Dear Christopher, 
 
I am writing to request a 60-day extension with respect to the deadline for comments from the 
Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council on the Initial Study/Notice of Preparation (IS/NOP) for the 
West Harbor Modification Project. 
 
Please confirm that this extension is approved at your earliest convenience.  
 
I appreciate it. 
 
 
Sincerely, 

 
 
 
 

Doug Epperhart, President 
On behalf of the Coastal San Pedro Neighborhood Council Board 
 
cc:  Augie Bezmalinovich 
 

Doug Epperhart 
President 
 

Dean Pentcheff 
Vice President 
 
 

Sheryl Akerblom 
Treasurer 
 

 

 


